
 

 

 

 

 

Just the Facts 

Upcoming Dates:                      April 19, 2024 

Date Event Details 

4/21/24 Spring Carnival 11:00-2:00 - Leggett Field 

4/23/24 Passover SCHOOL CLOSED 
 

4/25/24 Fifth Grade 
Performance 

Hajjar Auditorium – 7:00 p.m 
-Fifth grade parents and siblings are welcome to attend 

4/27/24 Bulldog Bash 
Get Into The 
Groove 

Leggett Field – 6:30 p.m. – 11:00 p.m.  
 

 
INTERESTED IN PERFORMING AT THE CULTURAL SHOWCASE? 
This year, the Dwight-Englewood School will host its first annual D-E Cultural Showcase on Wednesday, 
May 15 in Schenck Auditorium.  All are invited to share a part of their family’s story with us by 
participating. If you would like to share a performance that represents your culture and/or provide a 
food item for tasting, please complete the attached form. 
 
CTP-V TESTING 
Third, fourth and fifth grade students will take the CTP-V standardized test May 21-23. More 
information has been sent to families of students in those grades. 

 
NURSES NOTE  
Spring pollen has arrived, and with that, so have allergies. If your child takes allergy medicine for spring 
allergies, please be on alert for symptoms so that you may start their daily dose. Their daily 
antihistamine usually works best when taken at night, so that they are ready to go in the morning. 
Additionally, if your child is bothered by itchy, red eyes, please administer their eye drops before they 
leave for school. The pollen is very high in the morning, and they will suffer throughout the day once a 
reaction to pollen has begun.  If you find that they need eye drops administered at school, please 
download the “over the counter” form on your Magnus portal and have it completed by your doctor.   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeao-lmAForishwzxXVJ8u1FJ7W4hmmer0Elxc4GaSDlBq0yw/viewform?usp=sf_link


 

 

 
 
Remember, a physician permission/signature, as well as your own signature, is required for me to 
administer any medication in school--even those that do not require a prescription.  Finally, if your child 
is newly diagnosed with asthma that is triggered by pollen, please complete the Asthma Action Plan and 
send in any prescribed medications in their original prescriptive box.  Thank you for your cooperation in 
this very important matter. Kindly email us or call with any concerns. 
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